
In March 2021, The American Rescue Plan Elementary and Secondary School
Emergency Relief (ARP ESSER) Fund was enacted. The purpose of ESSER III is to
address the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic on students. The funds can be used to
diminish learning losses, support social-emotional needs, and ensure safe in-person
learning. 



USD 412 is applying to receive ESSER III funds. The application to the Kansas
Department of Education must include input from a variety of stakeholders on how
to best use these funds. Your input will impact how the ESSER III funds are spent
across the district.

Thank you in advance for your input and participation in our survey.




USD 412 - ESSER III Stakeholder Survey

https://forms.gle/XmDXXYehM9SHSU8V9

